MARSHALL-LYON COUNTY LIBRARY

201 C Street | Marshall, MN 56258

July 10, 2024

Sharon Hanson, City Administrator
344 West Main Street
Marshall, MN 56258

Dear Sharon,

On behalf of the Marshall-Lyon County Library Board, please accept the Library’s
budget request for FY2025.

Per the outcome of the joint City, County and Library meeting and the Library
Board’s final approval on July 8, 2024, the Library respectfully requests that the
City contribute $789,088, which is an increase of $42,908 (5.8 % increase) over the
FY2024 budget. The City’s contribution, along with the County’s contribution of
$394,544 (a 5.8 % increase of $21,454), would provide the Library with a
$1,183,632 budget for FY2025.

Thank you for your past fiscal support of the Library and for your consideration of
this budget request. Please let me know if you have any questions or need
additional information.

Respectfully,

(N

Michele A. Leininger, Director
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